
 

     

                                                                     

 

 

 

                                                 

4th November 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Thank you to everyone who completed the Homework Survey. We have taken your feedback on 

board and reviewed our Homework Policy. The policy is attached with this letter. Teachers will set 

out what this looks like for each class in the termly newsletters. These will also be posted on the 

school website. Knowledge Organisers will also be on the class pages on the website. These will 

show in more detail the areas your child will be learning about in subjects such as History and the 

vocabulary and key facts that they will be learning.  

 

On Wednesday 23rd November, we will be holding a Maths Information afternoon for parents. 

This will commence with an introduction to our maths curriculum at 2.15 pm in the school hall. 

After this, you will be able to visit the classrooms to see maths teaching and activities in progress 

across the school.  

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding before half term when I had to close the school 

due to the lack of water. It is never easy when this decision has to be made but there was no 

alternative that day! 

 

The term ahead is shaping up to be another busy one! I am especially looking forward to getting 

our social and Christmas events back after the last few years of disruption. I hope you will be able 

to join us for these. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Ms Penny Howard 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

Headteacher: Ms. P. Howard B. Mus (Hons) PGCE NPQH 

Chatter Street, Longney, Gloucester GL2 3SL 

Tel : 01452 720461   

e-mail: admin@longney.gloucs.sch.uk 

www.longney.gloucs.sch.uk 
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